
• New MUSIC Website
We are excited to announce the launch of our revamped website. Please check it out at www.musicurology.com 
and let us know what you think! 

• MUSIC Skills Webinar April 7, 6-8 pm: A Guide to Facing Complications
Please register for this interactive global teaching event which will feature MUSIC urologists and patients, 
including novel work on how surgeons cope with adverse events. Guest speakers will include Dr. Kevin Turner 
(Bournemouth, UK), Dr. Scott Eggener (University of Chicago) and Dr. Gary Faerber (Duke University). 

• MUSIC at New Orleans #AUA22 
MUSIC has 16 abstracts at this year’s meeting with 36 MUSIC urologists serving as authors. The schedule is 
available here. If you will be at the AUA Annual Meeting, please join friends and network with us at the MUSIC 
Reception on Saturday, May 14, from 5-7 pm. 

• MUSIC Statewide Collaborative Meeting in June 
Our first in person meeting since the COVID pandemic will take place on June 10th from 11 AM – 4 PM at the Inn 
at St. John’s in Plymouth.  Please save the date. More details will be forthcoming as the meeting date draws closer. 

• Coordinating Center Staff: Congratulations!
I am pleased to announce that Susan Linsell has assumed the role of MUSIC Administrative Officer and Anna 
Johnson is now the Program Manager.  Susan’s primary focus will now be on the strategic growth of MUSIC while 
Anna will oversee and direct all operational aspects of the program. 

• Randomized Clinical Trials (RCTs): BLUES and G-MAJOR
Special shout out to Michigan Institute of Urology, Comprehensive Urology Beaumont, Henry Ford Hospital, 
IHA Urology and Michigan Medicine for starting the ROCKS BLUES RCT assessing health-related quality of life in 
patients undergoing ureteroscopy and stenting. Also thanks to the five practices currently enrolling patients in the 
G-MAJOR active surveillance genomics RCT. Please contact us if you are interested in taking part in these studies.

• Outdoor MUSIC
Welcome to the University of North Carolina into the MUSIC program! If you have friends working in centers 
outside Michigan who might be interested in the Outdoor MUSIC initiative, please ask them to contact Susan at 
slinsell@med.umich.edu.

From the whole MUSIC team, thank you for your support and collaboration. We look forward to seeing many of you 
soon.

Best Regards,

Khurshid Ghani

Dear MUSIC Members,

As we head into the warmer weather and an opening up of pandemic restrictions, I am looking 
forward to what this year will bring us. Please take a moment to review some key collaborative 
updates:
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For any questions and/or concerns, please feel free to contact us at:
MUSIC Coordinating Center | Phone: 855.456.2035  | musicurology@umich.edu
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